GPRF SUMMER UPDATE

ROWING IN THE CLASSROOM

Thanks to Concept 2's grant support, two new
sites have launched this quarter bringing our Erg
Ed® reach to a combined 54,000 students in the

2023-2024 school year. We're now running Erg Ed
in schools in 10 states and 20 school districts
throughout the United States.

Athiete Support & Retenton

In 2023, the GPRF has provided direct scholarship
support to 39 athletes and administrative support for
an additional 12 athletes of all ages across 9
boathouses in the PNW. We added Everett Rowing
Association and Lake Oswego Community Rowing this
year for a total of 12 partner boathouses.

Camp Lucy is in full swing! 54 campers at 3 different
locations will be introduced to the sport of rowing this
summer at no cost to them. Food, transportation, water
bottles, shirts, and sports bras will be provided as well.
Camp Lucy continues to intentionally increase access to
the sport of rowing for those historically excluded from
the sport with 77% of campers being youth of color.

Regional Grantmaking

Our current regional grantees have successfully
implemented their grant award projects and we are
excited to share how they increased access to the
sport this year.

Our 2024 grant application is now open and we look
forward to supporting the current and future athletes in
our region.



Dear George Pocock Rowing Foundation,

| want to express my sincere gratitude for your generous contribution to my
scholarship.

My dad had an injury last spring that kept him out of work for nearly a year, and

without this scholarship, | would not have been able to continue rowing.

| love this sport, my team, and everything it teaches me, and | can’t imagine not
being able to continue to participate.

From myself and my family, Thank You!

With deepest appreciation,
GPRF scholarship recipient




